
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY, 25 MAY 

WEEK 4 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Wednesday 18th - Friday 27th May Kauri Team – Pedal Ready 
Friday 3rd June    Kahui Ako Teacher Only Day  
Monday 6th June   Queen’s Birthday – Public Holiday  
 
Cross Country Dates 
 Wednesday 1st June (pp 2nd June, 8th June) School Cross Country  
 Tuesday 14th June (pp 16th June, 2nd pp 21st June) 

Parumoana Cross Country - year 4-8 (top 5 from school cross country), MacKays Crossing 
 Tuesday 5th July, pp Thursday 7th July 

Regional Cross Country - year 4-8 who qualify top 10 from Parumoana, Harcourts Park, Upper Hutt 
 
Kia ora tātou  
 

Tough Guy and Gal Challenge 
All the very best to our students taking part in the Mud Challenge tomorrow. Many 
thanks to Phil Roache for organising the teams for this event. We look forward to 
seeing some awesome muddy photos. 

 
No Parking Please 

Unfortunately, we still have some parents/caregivers who are parking in our local 
business’s carparks or forecourt.  Hair by the Sea, Fire Compliance Services and 
Mobil have all contacted us asking if we can comply with the rules and not park in 
these areas.   
 

Cross Country Student Fundraiser – Wednesday 1st June  
Many thanks to all the parents who have offered to help with cross country on the day and to the Kauri 
team for their fabulous organisation. Please come along to watch if you can make it.  
 
Thank you also to families who are already supporting this fundraiser and have deposited money into our 
account. The Cross Country is next week and all the children are getting fit ready for the day. The timetable 
for approximate times the children will be running is below. 
 
This year we are fundraising for new classroom IT equipment. Sponsorship 
forms are available from the office (also attached to Week 2’s newsletter 
email). The school bank account number is 12 3254 0048796 00, with student 
name and cross country as reference.  

 
School Donation Scheme 
School Statements for the Family Contribution were emailed out last week. Thank you to all the families 
who have already contributed to the donation scheme. Your support is very much appreciated.  All 
donations are eligible for refunds from the IRD using an IR526 form. Please contact Michelle in the office if 
you have any queries. 
 
 
Nga mihi nui - Matua Bryce  



 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL NETBALL - SATURDAY 28TH MAY 
Good luck to our teams playing this Saturday, game times are below: 
 
9:55am court 1 - Paremata Pumas v Plimmerton Sharks  
11.45am court 2 - Paremata Panthers v Discovery Tornadoes 
1:00pm Court 2 - Paremata Pulse v Papakowhai Dazzlers 
2:20pm Court 4 - Paremata Pipis v Titahi Bay Titans 
3:40pm Court 1 - Paremata Pythons v Adventure Karaka 
 

 

CROSS COUNTRY TIMETABLE (approximate times) – WEDNESDAY 1ST JUNE 

 

 

 

Year 8 boys 
 9:05 – Warm up 
 9:10 – Run 

Year 8 girls 
 9:15 – Warm up 
 9:20 - Run 

Year 7 boys 
 9:25 - Warm up 
 9:30 – Run 

Year 7 girls 
 9:35 – Warm up 
 9:40 - Run 

Year 6 boys 
 9:45 – Warm up 
 9:50 - Run 

Year 6 girls 
 9:55 – Warm up 
 10:00 - Run 

 
Year 5 boys 

 10:05 - Warm up 
 10:10 – Run 

Year 5 girls 
 10:15 - Warm up 
 10:20 - Run 

Year 4 boys 
 11:05 - Warm up 
 11:10 - Run 

Year 4 girls 
 11:15 – Warm up 
 11:20 - Run 

Year 3 boys 
 11:25 - Warm up 
 11:30 - Run 

Year 3 girls 
 11:35 - Warm up 
 11:40 - Run 

Year 2 boys 
 11:45 - Warm up 
 11:50 - Run 

Year 2 girls 
 11:55 – Warm up 
 12:00 - Run 

Year 1 boys 
 12:05 - Warm up 
 12:10 - Run 

Year 1 girls 
 12:15 - Warm-up 
 12:20 - Run 



 
 
 

 Kapiti College - Parent Evening will be on Wednesday, 15 June at 7:00pm and finish by 9:00pm. There 
will also be visit on this day for students seriously considering going to Kapiti College.  

 Aotea College - Wednesday 15th June, 2 sessions 3:30-5:00pm and 5:30-7:00pm. 
 Tawa College – Wednesday 22nd June between 4:00pm and 6:30pm to explore and experience the 

college. Presentations in the school hall will begin at 5pm, 5;45pm and 6;30pm (15 minute duration). 
 

 
PAREMATA SCHOOL MERCHANDISE 

 Hoodie – no name on back $45 (last day for orders -Friday 27th) 
 Hoodie – with name on back $55 
 Caps - $15        
 Bucket Hats - $15 
 Tea Towels - $12 / Tote Bags - $15 
 Honey - $6 each 250g or 2 for $10 
 These are displayed in the cabinet in the school foyer 

 
 
 
ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS 
 
https://www.entertainmentnz.com/orderbooks/104u135 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 
 
FREE TICKETS!! 
That's right we're GIVING AWAY a spot for one lucky family to attend 
our FAMILY CAMP! 

Enjoy a weekend away from everyday life as you jump into a fully catered, all-inclusive weekend of great 
food, exciting activities and quality time together. 
 
To enter your own family or a family you know....comment below with: 
* Why you/they deserve to win 
* How many family members there are 
The winning family will need to be available to attend this event from the 23rd - 26th June  
To find out more about our Family Camp head to our website: 
https://elrancho.co.nz/Our+Events/Family+Camp.html 
  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
AOTEA COLLEGE - BECOME A HOST FAMILY 
Aotea College is excited to be welcoming International Students back! 
With the return of International Students, we are now looking to expand our pool of homestay families, 
for both short term and long-term hosting. 
 
Why host? 
Hosting a student is an enriching experience for both yourselves and the student. You’ll experience a true 
cultural exchange, sharing knowledge of your culture whilst learning about the many different cultures 
represented by our students. Often host families build lasting relationships with their students 
 
What is expected from host families? 

 Involve their student in their life, spend time talking with their students to give them confidence 
speaking in English and treat them as a member of the family. 

 Be caring and understanding, patient but able to set boundaries 
 Show their students how to get to and from school (e.g., where the bus stop is, how to access the 

bus schedule, how to walk to school). 
 Provide three meals a day and snacks (including a packed lunch during the school week). 
 Provide a furnished bedroom 
 Provide bed linen (sheets, pillow, and blankets) and towels 
 Provide wifi 

What we provide 
Aotea College has a well-resourced International Department, with a Homestay Co-ordinator who is able 
to provide you with advice and support. 
Homestay families are paid a weekly fee which is reviewed annually. 
 
For more information about hosting a student please check 
out: international.aotea.school.nz/homestay or email cox@aotea.school.nz 
 


